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Wilfred Moseley to Mr. Hodgson, 18 January 1934 
 
Written in a different hand in pencil in top left corner of page: “Refer to Dr. Finney for answer” 
 
Letter is hand-written in pencil, and addresses the University Treasurer, Telfair Hodgson. 
 
“Mr. Hodgson 
 
I am writing you in regard to the note, which my Father says the interest will be due on Jan 24. 
My Father is not making any money, only what we give him. We hope to pay the principal of 
that note just as soon as possible. The interest, my sister wrote . . . would be $15, but we will not 
get paid here until 31 of Jan., as Gov pays once a month.  Will it be all right if the money is there 
by Feb 2[?]. Please wire me if it wil be OK, for Papa is worrying because he will not have it on 
24[th]. I told him I was shure [sic] you would wait until then, knowing his circumstances, [and] 
as all Gov employees were cut 15 per cent.   
 
Wire my brother collect on this end. In your telegram just state if money is there by second of 
Feb OK. 
 
Sergeant Moseley 
Cavalry Barracks 
West Point, NY 
 
From Wilfred Moseley 
West Point, NY” 
 
 
 
[Sgt. Moseley was serving in the 9th U.S. Cavalry, whose members had been teaching military 
horsemanship to the West Point cadets since 1931.] 
 


